
 Fr John Conlon PP  St Mary’s Parish Centre 

 Fr Ciprian Solomon CC 24 James Street 

 St Mary’s Presbytery   9834587 

 Dublin Road  9838347    
  

 Email address        stmarysdrogheda@gmail.com 

 Parish website       www.stmarysdrogheda.ie 

 The Lord’s Day     9:00am, 10:30am, 12noon & 7:00pm 

           Monday ~ Friday   8:00am and 10:00am;  Saturday 10:00am 

           Holydays        8:00am, 10:00am & 7:00pm   

St Mary’s Parish, Drogheda 

   Sunday 8th January, 2023  

The Baptism of the Lord 

 
 

 

 

 

New Year Retreat for Young Adults ( 18-40 years) 

'Do not be afraid to dream of Great Things!'   Pope Francis 

Saturday 14th January 2023 at Dalgan Park, Navan 

10am - 5.30pm  

Cost  €20 ( includes lunch and tea breaks) 

Contact: Sr Úna 090 6481666 

            or email: youthretreats@gmail.com 

  

   The Baptism of the Lord     

Jesus is anointed with the Spirit and his power. He is proclaimed Messiah.  He now goes 

about doing good, working the signs that make him known as the Servant of God. He is 

the one who brings good news to the poor and tells of salvation.  Through our baptism 

each one of us is ordered to the life of Christ - Priest, Prophet and King - and the Father 

looks on us with favour. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fitness Classes All Level (Over 18s) St. Mary’s Parish Hall, Old Hill, Drogheda 

Monday mornings at 10:30 - 11:30 

From  Monday 9th January.  Pay as you go €5. 

To enrol or find out more -  contact Joe 085-789 0158 

 

 

WORLD YOUTH DAY 2023 (1ST-6TH AUGUST) will be celebrated in Lisbon, Portugal. It is a massive weeklong 

event, with Pope Francis, for young Catholics (aged 18-35) to gather and participate in from every corner 

of the world. Consider joining with others from your parish and the Diocese of Meath to share this 

experience of belonging to Jesus Christ. 
  

You are invited to come along and meet for an information gathering about World Youth Day at the Trim 

Parish Pastoral Centre at 7pm on Friday 27th January. 

For more details see www.dioceseofmeath.ie. Cost €650 approx. All expenses included.  

To book contact meathyouth@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

Mass Intentions for week beginning Sunday 8th January, 2023 
 

Sunday 8th Jan.   9:00am Maggie, Ann & John Joe Kiernan & deceased family members, Pat & 

     Brid O’ Donnell & deceased family members 

   10:30am Fr. Jim Harbison, deceased parents James & Sarah, Cathal & Helen O’ 

     Ceallaigh & Helen Harbison; Eamon Mc Donagh; Jim, Jennelle & Paul 

     Byrne 

   12 noon Catherine (Kate) Farrell  First Anniversary, Tony & Alan Farrell; 

     James (Jim) Kennedy; Yvonne & Evelyn Scanlon; Ellen O’ Friel; 

     Bridget Doswell & Rachel Mc Elhatton; Thomas & Anne   

     Keane; Cormac Rowley; Stanislaw Cielniak; Maureen Kelly;  

     Tony Barrett his nephew John Paul & John Paul’s brother Jason  

     recently deceased  

     7:00pm 
 

 

 

Monday                8:00am Peace; Holy Souls 

    10:00am  

Tuesday     8:00am Holy Souls   

   10:00am Patty Curtin 

Wednesday    8:00am Peace; Raisa Scukina 

   10:00am Deirdre & Richard O’ Brien & deceased members of the O’Brien & 

     Dempsey families 

Thursday     8:00am Special Intention 

   10:00am 

Friday      8:00am  
     10:00am 

Saturday   10:00am John & Mary Byrne; Mary Kirwan; Angela Rogan; Maureen Murray, 

     Special Intention; Frank Byrne 

Sunday 15th Jan.   9:00am  

   10:30am Bridget Cooney; Maureen Halpin & deceased members of the  

     Halpin & Williams Families 

   12 noon James (Jim) Murray First Anniversary; Matthew Fleming & Fr. Pat 

     Fleming & deceased family members, deceased members of the 

     Connolly & Sexton families; Michael Boyle 

     7:00pm 

A prayer for those who died…  
 Cecilia (Cis) Mc Donnell (née Cluskey),       

Morans Terrace; 

 Betty Mc Donnell (née Reilly), Donore Rd., 

Brian Reynolds, Rathmullen Park;   

Sr. Rose Gunn, M.M.M., Drogheda; 

Joe Kenny, Tredagh View; 

Eamonn Greene, Rathmullen Road; 

Daniel (Dan) Woods, Beaubec;  

John Brennan, Rathmullen Park;                    

Margaret Foley, Balbriggan. 

   May they rest in peace. 

         Christmas Offering 
 

We wish to thank all who distributed the 

Christmas Offering Envelopes and to those 

who contributed to the Christmas 

Offerings.  

 If you wish to be associated with this 

 offering, you may use the envelope  

 

 

Many Thanks - Stay Safe 
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